Free Flight update

During this period the FFTC will send out the occasional message to update the free flight community during this shut down period.

These notes are sent to supplement what is put out on the BMFA website. The FFTC urge all to keep up to date with what is being published on the BMFA site. These notes are sent as a supplement with specifics as they effect free flight.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In essence the organised free flight competition scene is non-operational for the next twelve weeks. We will wait to see transpires after then. We will act according to what restrictions are applied. As soon as we are able, we will get things operational again. What we will do for the remainder of the 2020 is open to debate and circumstance.

The information we sent a few days can now be updated. 

All of our national competition sites are off limits until at least the 1st July. This is the directive that we have received from the MOD. This at best allows us 6 months of the year to complete the calendar. If the 1st July becomes a reality, we can then decide on the shape of that calendar. We will know if this will happen as we get closer to that date.

Remember to follow the government guidelines as to what is expected of each and everyone of us. Read the BMFA guidelines and keep safe and well.
